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January 20, 2021 

 

To Whom It Concerns; 

 

Zachary Zwaschka is a great student, and I am honored that he asked me to write his 

letter of recommendation for him. Zach is a wonderful human being, who is motivated, kind, 

considerate, a team player, and academically motivated to reach all his goals. 

 

Zachary has a big heart and always tries to help wherever he feels there is a need. Of all 

my students, he is the most well-rounded, unflappable, amazing person I know. He can take 

things with a grain of salt, understands when others are having tough days, and still tries to help 

them smile. He is always respectful in any dealings and communications with others, including 

email, and he is very intelligent.  

 

Along with taking advanced courses, he is also a member of the school baseball team, 

where he plays centerfielder and pitcher. Zach plays in an off-campus team as well and has great 

sportsmanship, is a great team member and friend. He works hard with the teams and at 

academics to be great. He is an amazing student and I wish all of them were just like him. 

 

For these reasons and more, it is my pleasure to highly recommend Zachary Zwaschka 

for whatever endeavor he puts his mind to. I know no other student that I could recommend as 

highly as I recommend Zachary.  

 

If you would like to discuss my reasons further, or should you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact me at the above-mentioned email or phone number.  

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

 

Ms. Molly Hunt 

MEd/MS/MEdL/MA 
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